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Ottawa Board of Health Communication Items (held on file by the Board of Health 
Secretary) 

1. Letter from Ms. Teresa Barresi, Board of Health Chair, Perth District Health Unit, to 
the Honourable Dr. Eric Hoskins, Minister of Health and Long-Term Care, regarding 
Patient’s First Report: A proposal to strengthen patient-centred health care in 
Ontario (March 24, 2016) 

2. Letter from Mr. Barry Ward, Board of Health Chair, Simcoe Muskoka District Health 
Unit, to the Right Honourable Justin Trudeau, Prime Minister of Canada,regarding A 
Public Health Approach to the Legalization of Cannabis in Canada (April 20, 2016) 

3. Letter from the Honourable Dr. Eric Hoskins, Minister of Health and Long-Term 
Care, to Ontario Boards of Health and Medical Officers of Health, regarding Patient’s 
First Report: A proposal to strengthen patient-centred health care in Ontario (April 
20, 2016)

4. Letter from Ms, Julie Roy, Board of Health Chair, Northwestern Health Unit, to  Ms. 
Evelyn Vaccari, Chair, Ontario Society of Nutrition Professionals in Public Health 
(OSNPPH) and Ms. Lyndsay Davidson, Chair, OSNPPH Food Security Workgroup, 
regarding OSNPPH’s Position Statement on Responses to Food Insecurity (April 26, 
2016) 

5. Letter from Mr. Scott McDonald, Chair, Board of Health for the Peterborough 
County-City Health Unit to the Honourable Jane Philpott, Minister of Health, 
regarding formula industry violations of the International Code of Marketing of 
Breastmilk Substitute (April 27, 2016)

6. Letter from Mr. Scott McDonald, Chair, Board of Health for the Peterborough 
County-City Health Unit to the Honourable Dr. Eric Hoskins, Minister of Health and 
Long-Term Care, regarding Environmental Health Program Funding (April 28, 2016) 

7. Letter from Ms. Debi Wilcox, Regional Clerk/Director of Legislative Services, 
Durham Region, to the Honourable Kathleen Wynne, Premier of Ontario, regarding 
Memorandum from Dr. Robert Kyle, Commissioner and Medical Officer of Health, 
dated April 7, 2016 re: Bill 139: Smoke-Free Schools Act, 2015 (April 29, 2016) 

8. Letter from Ms. Debi Wilcox, Regional Clerk/Director of Legislative Services, 
Durham Region, to the Honourable Kathleen Wynne, Premier of Ontario, regarding 
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Memorandum from Dr. Robert Kyle, Commissioner and Medical Officer of Health, 
dated April 7, 2016 re: Invasive Personal Service Settings (PSS) (April 29, 2016) 

9. Letter from Mr. Donald West, Chief Administrative Officer, Porcupine Health Unit, to 
the Honourable Dr. Eric Hoskins, Minister of Health and Long-Term Care, regarding 
Community Water Fluoridation (May 2, 2016) 

10. Letter from Mr. Lee Mason, Board of Health Chair, Algoma Public Health, to the 
Honourable Dr. Eric Hoskins, Minister of Health and Long-Term Care, regarding 
Herpes Zoster Vaccine (May 3, 2016) 

11. Letter from Warden Bev MacDougall, Chair, County of Lambton Board of Health, to 
the Honourable Kathleen Wynne, Premier of Ontario and the Honourable Helena 
Jaczek, Minister of Community and Social Services, regarding Rising Cost of 
Healthy Food as Determined by the 2015 Nutritious Food Basket Cost Data ( May 9, 
2016) 

12. Letter from Mr. Jesse Helmer, Chair, Middlesex-London Board of Health, to the 
Association of Local Public Health Agencies and all Boards of Health, regarding 
Comments on the Ministry of Health and Long-Term Care’s Proposal to Strengthen 
Ontario’s Smoking and Vaping Laws (May 13, 2016) 

13. Letter from Mr. Jesse Helmer, Chair, Middlesex-London Board of Health, to the 
Honourable Dr. Eric Hoskins, Minister of Health and Long-Term Care, regarding 
Patients First: A Proposal to Strengthen Patient-Centered Health Care in Ontario 
(May 13, 2016) 

14. Letter from Mr. Jesse Helmer, Chair, Middlesex-London Board of Health, to the Ms. 
Peggy Sattler, MPP, regarding the Proposed Domestic and Sexual Violence 
Workplace Leave, Accommodation and Training Act (May 13, 2016) 

15. Letter from Dr. Hazel Lynn, Medical Officer of Health, Grey Bruce Health Unit, to the 
Honourable Dr. Jane Philpott, Minister of Health and the Honourable Dr. Eric 
Hoskins, Minister of Health and Long-Term Care, regarding Lyme Disease (June 2, 
2016) 

16. Letter from Dr. Hazel Lynn, Medical Officer of Health, Grey Bruce Health Unit, to the 
Honourable Dr. Jane Philpott, Minister of Health, regarding Legislation for the 
International Code of Marketing of Breastmilk Substitute (June 7, 2016)
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